
Stakeholder Notice 

Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics 

Page 1 of 2   

 

  

July 2022 

Civic and State Square Revitalisation 

Lawn and landscape upgrades    

 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

 

The Northern Territory Government is continuing to revitalise the Civic and State Square Precinct in the 

Darwin CBD.  

 

Starting from 11 July 2022, the lawn at the site of the former Chan building and adjacent landscape spaces 

will receive a range of enhancements to improve usability and visual amenity of the space. Works will 

include: 

 landscaping such as planting tropical varieties and improving garden beds  

 enhancing pedestrian connections between Bennett Park, the Supreme Court and Parliament 

House 

 additional shaded seating 

 electrical services to enable community events on the lawn.  

 

Works will occur over the coming months between the hours of 6:00am and 5:30pm Monday to Friday. 

Some work on Saturdays may be required. Work is expected to be completed before the end of the year.  

 

During this time, foot access to the area may be limited and pedestrians are encouraged to seek alternative 

routes to reach their destination.  

 

There will be minimal impact to vehicle traffic including to Parliament House, however approximately 8 car 

parks near the former Chan building will be unavailable during works.  

 

If you have any questions about these installation works, please contact the Department of Infrastructure, 

Planning and Logistics Project Director Peter Wastle on 8936 5698 or Peter.Wastle@nt.gov.au.  

 

For more information on this project visit Civic and State Square Revitalisation - Department of 

Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics. 

mailto:Peter.Wastle@nt.gov.au
https://dipl.nt.gov.au/projects/civic-and-state-square-masterplan
https://dipl.nt.gov.au/projects/civic-and-state-square-masterplan
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